Steve Perry

’

From: Miller, Tammy <tammy.miller@cedarhilltx.com>
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2024 1:09 PM

To: Steve Perry

Subject: SO SORRY!H

Chief,

| am so sorry and not sure what is going on but | have been drowning in issues home and work @ | have failed to
get back to you even when | assured Drew | would. Sadly, lam still drowning and will try and send you a more in-
depth email as soon as | can. However, | know you have council tonight, so | wanted to at least send you a snippet
to tell you it looks like we are going to be able to help on some level. | realize you need far more info than that and
really will try and email you more when | can.

in short here is what we propose -

10 animals a month

$1500 a month

Drew here 3 hours a day M-F (unless he has an emergency call) to assist in feeding, cleaning, and care of a
set area each day

No owner surrenders without discussing those with the Assistant Mgr for space and they must be brought
by Drew and not sent here for drop off

Drew will have 48 hours IF SPACE IS AVAILABLE to try and find options to move an animalwe feel we might
have to euthanize

Drew will assist in holding or euthanizing if necessary for any Hutchins animal

No owned guarantine animals

Any unowned quarantine animals would likely be shipped by Drew after their 72 hour hold

TCAS would keep any fees collected for reclaims or adoptions

You would have your facility ready for animals by the end of this year.

Drew or someone with Hutchins will take on any concerns presented by any Hutchins citizen though |
assure you our team will treat them with good quality customer service and this should not be a problem.

For the most part this is similar to when we partnered together before....

Tammy Miller

A Animal Services Manager
® Phone: 972-291-5335 x1710
Fax: 972-291-5340

qbo"‘ Email:Tammy Miller@CedarHillTx.com

1150 E Pleasant Run Road
Cedar Hill, TX 75104
Y] www luvpets.org

“Tri” adopting - it saves lives.



